
GEORGE BUSH 

April 18, 1986 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Governor's Office 
Capitol Building 
Salem, Oregon 97310 

Dear Vic, 

I am delighted that you have accepted my 
invitation to serve on The National Steering 
Committee of The Fund for America's Future. This 
is very important to me. 

I am confident that with your guidance and 
support, The Fund will achieve its goal of 
electing even more Republicans in 1986 and making 
the Republican Party the majority party in 
American politics. 

Again, thank you so very much. 

Sincerely, 

PAID FOR BY THE FUND FOR AMERICA'S FUTURE 

ROY G HALE. TREASURER 
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THE FUND FOR AMERICA'S FUTURE 

NATIONAL STEERING COMMITTEE 

Certificate of Appreciation is presented to 

National Steering Committee Member: 

in grateful appreciation for outstanding commitment, 
guidance and support rendered to the Republican Party and 
Republican candidates in the November 1986 elections. 

Awarded the 10th of May, 1986 

Vice President of the United States 


